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Comments: Comments: | support this critical policy change.
Randy and Jackie Bruce

Thank you for letting us give our input on the proposed changes to the ANILCA cabins regulations. The original
transfer of our cabin on the Eyak River south of Cordova was transferred to us in 1979. From the beginning our
cabin on the Eyak River holds a deep significance for our family, serving as a hub for generations of shared
experiences and traditions rooted in subsistence living and a strong connection to the land.

Preserving the ability for families like ours to continue passing down these cherished cabins to future generations
is essential for maintaining Alaska's cultural heritage and the subsistence way of life. Our family commitment to
ensuring that our grandchildren can inherit not just the physical cabin, but also the values of respect for the land
and the traditions associated with it, is our hopes and dreams.

Thank you for letting us take the time to share our perspective, and I'm hopeful that the regulations will continue
to support the ability of Alaskan families to pass down these important legacies to future generations.

Sincerely,

Randy and Jackie Bruce



